JAMBOREE MEETING & ACTIVITY REQUIREMENTS
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Jamboree Leaders should make every effort to attend scheduled meetings.  If you are unable to attend, please request that one of you other Contingent Troop Leaders attends in your absence.  Important information will be covered at these meetings and we want to be sure that your unit has the information to share with Scouts and parents.

Contingent Troop or Crew Meetings and Activities
Contingent Troop and Crew meetings and activities are an important part of the Jamboree experience.  Just as Scouts are encouraged to attend all scheduled meetings and activities, Contingent leaders should also plan to attend as many meetings and activities as possible.

Troop and Crew meeting attendance requirements will be set by the Troop or Crew Leadership.

Contingent Shakedown (Pre-Jamboree Training Experience
The Jamboree Shakedown Weekend (May 10-12, 2013) is an integral part of the Jamboree experience as a means of final preparation for the 2013 National Jamboree.

All Jamboree participants and leaders are required to attend the Shakedown Weekend.  Failure or inability to attend the Shakedown Weekend may result in not participating in the Jamboree as a member of the Hudson Valley Council contingent.

However, we do understand that emergencies and situations beyond your control do exist.  In the event that a Jamboree participant or leader cannot attend due to a death in the family or other family emergency, the Jamboree Committee will review and make a final decision.  

(See Refund Policy)

